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REPORT OF THE LEAD MEMBER FOR STRATEGIC DIRECTOR CUSTOMER AND SUPPORT SERVICES



TO THE Lead Member Customer and Support Services


ON Tuesday, 14 February, 2006


TITLE : Insurance Renewal


RECOMMENDATIONS :

It is recommended that the proposal for renewal of the insurances due on the 1st February 2006 be accepted in accordance with the attached report.


EXECUTIVE SUMMARY :

Insurance cover for public liability, employers liability, officials indemnity, professional negligence, libel and slander and land charges expired on the 31st January 2006 and proposals have been submitted for their renewal.

This report details the various renewal proposals submitted


BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS :

(Available for public inspection)

Renewal documentation received via the city council's insurance broker.


ASSESSMENT OF RISK:

The extent of risk which the city council should bear as opposed to that which needs to be insured is a fundamental element of insurance renewals.

	


SOURCE OF FUNDING:

Revenue Budget 2005/2006 to 2006/2007

	


COMMENTS OF THE STRATEGIC DIRECTOR OF CUSTOMER AND SUPPORT SERVICES (or his representative):

1. LEGAL IMPLICATIONS



Provided by :No legal advice has been obtained.

2. FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS


Provided by :This report has been prepared jointly by the Head of Finance and the Insurance Manager in consultation with Aon Ltd., the city council's appointed insurance broker.

PROPERTY (if applicable):

HUMAN RESOURCES (if applicable):

	


CONTACT OFFICER :

John Spink Tel:- 0161 793 3230 Email:- john.spink@salford.gov.uk


WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATE(S):

ALL WARDS


KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:

Budget Strategy; 


DETAILS (Continued Overleaf)
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